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In our Good Learning Book this 

week: 

Winter: Charlie (Star of the Week), 

Martha, Evelyn, Gabriel, Eli (for 99 Club) 

Spring: The whole class for a great 

sharing worship 

Summer: Jack (being helpful in ICT), 

Oscar, Henry W, Ivie, Grace (good 

representation on the dash) 

Autumn: Ben, Caleb (good approach to 

learning) 

  

23rd  March 2018 

Up-coming Dates: 

23/3 – Sports Relief Sponsored Skip 

28/3 – 9:30am Easter Service 

28/3 – Last day of Term 4 

16/4 – First day of Term 5 

17/4 – Height, weight and vision check for 

YR 

18/4 – Winter and Spring trip to Aerospace 

Bristol 

27/4 – Non-uniform day for the Scarecrow 

Trail (tombola prizes) 

11/5 – Non-uniform day for the Scarecrow 

Trail (jam jar prizes) 

 

 

Message from the Deputy and Head 
Sadly we’ve had another week affected by snow.  We are sorry for 

any inconvenience this caused for you, most especially for Winter and 

Spring Classes who had to postpone their trip.  Miss Stather has 

worked very hard and got this re-arranged for Wednesday 18th April. 

Luckily Autumn Class fitted their trip in to the Science Fair at Bath 

University before the weather turned nasty, and they all had a great 

time.  Many thanks to FOKS for funding this trip, as part of their 

commitment to provide an educational but not topic-related trip for 

each class this year. 

This week has been a busy one for us in school as we have held our 

termly Pupil Progress Meetings, in which we discuss the 

achievements, progress and attendance of every child in the school, 

and make plans for how we can best maximise all these things.  

These meetings are the real ‘engine’ of the school, making sure we 

remain focused on what is best for each and every child in our care. 

We wish Mrs Fowler all the very best as she leaves us to go on 

maternity leave.  She will be returning in September one day a week 

and will operate a reduced timetable until January when she will be 

back to 2 days a week.  We wish her and her family all the very best, 

and hope they get some sleep! 

We hope that you all have a wonderful Easter holiday, and have the 

chance to enjoy some time together as a family.  

 

Punctuality 
We would like to encourage you all, children and parents alike, to make every effort to be in school as promptly as possible every 

day.  The official deadline is 9:00am, but school is open from 8:45am, and that 15 minutes provides an important time for children, 

helping them settle into being in school and prepare for the learning of the day.  Both good attendance and punctuality are great 

disciplines for children to learn as they will serve them well through the course of their whole life. 

Online Safety 
Keeping your child safe on-line can be difficult – they always seem to manage to stay one step ahead of us.  We teach e-safety at 

school, every year to all children.  But the following links may provide you with some helpful tips and information for you to use at 

home: http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers and https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-

safety/  
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Autumn Class at the Science Fair in Bath University 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


